
Int Party comments
 From: jane nicol 
 Sent: 03 July 2013 11:44

 To: localreviewprocess
 Subject: Review Reference Number 13/0010/LRB

Planning Application Reference: 13/00594/PPP
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
With reference to your correspondence dated 20 June, 2013 in respect of 
the above planning application, while we have nothing further to add we 
wish to reiterate points made in our letter dated 12 April, 2013.  In 
particular, we wish to again highlight our concern regarding the 
presence of Japanese Knotweed on this site.
 
John Hipson and Jane Nicol
8 Stewart Street, Kirn, Dunoon PA23 8DS
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